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Newlin Township  

Board of Supervisors 
Meeting Minutes 

 
June 8, 2015 

 
 
Call to Order:  The monthly Board of Supervisors meeting of Monday, June 8, 2015, 
convened at 8:00 p.m. at the Lenfest Center, Cannery Road, Coatesville, PA. Present 
were Chair, Janie Baird, Bill Kelsall, Bob Pearson, and Secretary, Gail Abel. 
 
Announcement Period:  Janie Baird announced if you plan to voice record or video 
record any or all of the meeting, you must state your intention to do so at the beginning of 
the meeting and identify yourself.  Anyone who is videoing must stand in the back right-
hand side of the room while video recording. 
 
If your area of interest is on the agenda we would ask that you wait until we get to that 
item.  If it is not you may comment at this time.  We request that you hold your 
comments to 5 minutes per person and that you identify yourself by name and address. 
 
Comment Period:  No public comments. 
 
Minutes:  The minutes of the Board of Supervisors’ meeting, held on Monday,  
May 11, 2015 were read and reviewed.  Bill Kelsall made a motion to accept the minutes, 
seconded by Janie Baird and the vote was unanimous.  
 
Financial Report: Read by Gail Abel. Bill Kelsall made a motion to approve the 
financial report, seconded by Janie Baird and the vote was unanimous. Janie Baird made 
a motion to move $40,000 from the General Fund to First Niagara Bank, seconded by 
Bill Kelsall and the vote was unanimous. 
 
Building/Zoning Officer:  May report shows ten inspections have been performed. 
Twenty-seven inquiries have been received. Two permits was issued in May. One single 
family dwelling and one alteration. 
 
Emergency Services:  
Good Fellowship Ambulance, May report has not been received. 
West Bradford Fire Company: May report showed 24 total responses, 2 in Newlin 
 
Right to Know Requests: The Township has had zero right to know requests since the 
last meeting. 
 
Nuisance Ordinance Review:  Janie Baird announced that the Planning Commission has 
been working on the Nuisance Ordinance for several months. First they recommended an 
amendment but both John Good and Tom Lowry felt a stand-alone ordinance would 
better protect the Township and would be easier to enforce.  It is not required that this 
stand-alone ordinance be reviewed by the Chester County Planning Commission; the 
only requirement is to advertise in the newspaper one time.  Bob Pearson made a motion 




